

November 13, 2017

Garden Club of Honolulu Attn: Ms. Jann Boxold Horticulture Committee PO Box 11840 Honolulu, HI 96828-0840

Subject: Notification of Student Recipient(s) - Academic Year 2017-2018

Dear Ms. Boxold:

Thank you for your support of the University of Hawai'i and our students. Your commitment acknowledges the accomplishments and potential of each student in pursuit of their dreams and educational goals.

We are delighted to report the following student recipient(s) who have benefitted from your fund(s) for academic year 2017-2018:

Garden Club of Honolulu Scholarship - 124-6960-4

Jessica Akiko Mei Lin Leong - James B Castle High School, Sophomore, Natural Science, Windward CC Keanula Camellia Makue - Trinity Christian School, Freshman, Liberal Arts, Windward CC Trisha Rosemarie Sabate - James B Castle High School, Sophomore, Liberal Arts, Windward CC

(Please note - information above reflects students' status at time of application and may have since been updated to properly reflect the provisions of the award.)

With tuition increasing each year, your continued support helps alleviate financial obstacles, and provides the confidence our students need to inspire their educational journey.

Mahalo for the difference your generous investment is making in the lives of our students and the University of Hawai'i community.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (808) 956-6311 or malia.peters@uhfoundation.org.

With warm aloha,

Malia Peters

Director of Scholarship Development